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WEBJET TARGETS 20% EBITDA GROWTH 

 
 
Webjet today announced market guidance for the 2015/2016 financial year of $33.5 
million EBITDA, an increase of approximately 20% on last year after expensing $3 
million investment in B2B. 

Commenting Webjet’s Managing Director, John Guscic, said: 

 The combination of our technology, marketing and development plans 
continue to deliver substantial outperformance in all operating regions. 

 

 Our guidance number reflects the fact that all of our business units are 
exhibiting strong growth. 
 

 The $3 million investment as advised to the market on 20 August 2015 is a 
driving force behind the substantial development of our digital B2B business in 
North America and Europe. 
 

 

 
John Guscic 
Managing Director  
For further information contact John Guscic on (03) 9828 9754 
Webjet – Australia’s Multi Award Winning Online Travel Service 
http://www.webjet.com.au/About_us/Awards.html 
 

http://www.webjet.com.au/About_us/Awards.html

